
 

 

 

Ref: NEUB/Reg./105/105/2710  March 30, 2020 

 

 

Notice 
 

 

This is for the information of all concerned of North East University Bangladesh 

that as per the direction of Ministry of Education, People's Republic of 

Bangladesh, our Academic and Administrative activities will remain suspended till 

April 09, 2020 instead of March 31, 2020. 
 

University’s administrative activities will remain, however, open as and when 

required for minimum functionality. 

 

 

 
(Md. Shahzada Al Sadik) 

Registrar (Acting) 

North East University Bangladesh 
 

 

Distribution: 

1. Notice Boards and Website 

Copy to: 
 

1. Secretary, BoT (for kind information to the  Chairman, BoT) 

2. P.S. to the Vice Chancellor (for kind information to the  Vice Chancellor) 

3. Office copy. 


